
SOCIAL CONCERNS COMMITTE MINUTES 

Sept. 3, 2019 

St. Maria Goretti Catholic Church 

Coal Valley, IL  

 

Meeting was held and attended by: Pam Wilks, Laurie Bonjour, and Dean Martens 

 

Old Business: 

Redistribution Box 

    The items for collection in September are socks for women, men, and children.  New 

or gently used socks of all types.  They will be taken to various agency's including Coal 

Valley Grade school.   

    The subject of the Catholic Care Packs, that was presented at the April 2019 SCC 

meeting, was discussed for the current status.  Laurie has not talked to Ft. Tony about 

this. 

 

 

New Business: 

Redistribution Box 

     The items for collection in October are sleeping bags, blankets, hats, gloves, socks, 

and scarf's.  The items collected will be picked up by an agency called "Street Friends". 

 

     Also it was discussed to collect items for the agency "Dress for Success", who accepts 

used women's business attire, and offer it to women who are applying or starting work in 

the business world.  Their phone number is 563-484-9085. 

 

     Our next meeting will be Tuesday, October 1st, 2019, St. Maria Goretti, 6:00P.M. 

 

Close Meeting: 

     The meeting was closed with a prayer. 

 

Submitted by Dean Martens for Laurie Bonjour, Chairperson 

 

     


